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May 27, 2020  

  

  

Dear Families: 

 

As our school year comes to a close, the fifth grade team at Eisenhower Elementary wanted to 

have an end of year activity to wish our 5th grade students all the best as they move on to middle 

school.  Due to our current circumstances attributed to the COVID-19 pandemic, no in-school 

activities are permitted.  Therefore; we would like to invite you to drive by the school so the 5th 

grade team can see you and your child.  This will take place on Thursday, June 4, 2020 between 

the hours of 5:30 and 6:30 p.m. 

 

Our Eisenhower team will be lined up in front of the school standing at a socially distant space 

away from the street as well as each other.  We are asking you to drive down 15th Street and turn 

left onto School Street. We will be lined up to greet and cheer all students on as they move up to 

the Jr. High School.   

 

On a personal note, I would like to thank all of you and especially the students for making my first 

year at Eisenhower Elementary a joyous adventure.  I will cherish and take with me so many 

lessons your children have taught me and will treasure our time together even though it was cut 

short.  

 

We hope you can drive by on Thursday, June 4, 2020 from 5:30 to 6:30 p.m. and we look forward 

to seeing you and the students. 

 

Sincerely, 

   

Erin Eisenman 

Principal  

 


